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CHANGE IN PRESENTATION CURRENCY FROM SGD$ to AUD$ 

 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Civmec Limited (the “Company”) wishes to announce that the 
Group has changed its presentation currency from Singapore dollars to Australian dollars, with effect from 
1 July 2018. 
 
This change will align the presentation currency with the functional currency (in AUD) of the Company and 
its main operating subsidiaries.  
 
The Company considers the Australian dollar as the most appropriate presentation and functional currency 
which best reflects the circumstances of the Group given that all revenue is derived from its operations in 
Australia. 
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